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From: Perrone, Maria <MPerrone@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 6:49 PM
To: Noel, James <JNoel@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Re: Seeking Representatives 
 
Hi James,
I hope this email finds you well.
I am writing to let you know that I am willing to become the Brentwood Math representative.
We are a small department: Scott Hubbard has already served, Von Wolf is new, and Matt Stricker is on sabbatical leave.  Therefore, I think it is my duty and my honor to step up and take this appointment.

Thank you.

Maria G. Perrone
Brentwood Math Co-Chair
Los Medanos College
925-473-6913 | mperrone@losmedanos.edu
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